IMPORTANT NOTICE
PLEASE REMEMBER - THE CLUB RULES STATE THAT THE MAXIMUM NUMBER OF HOOKS ALLOWED WHEN FISHING IS THREE.

YOU CAN USE TWO RODS BUT ONLY THREE HOOKS IN TOTAL.

THIS ALSO APPLIES WHEN YOU ARE USING MACKEREL TINSELS OR FEATHERS.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Please do not leave litter on rock marks, piers or beaches.

Please clear up and take it home with you.

Plastic bags are a proven hazard to Marine life; discarded line is a hazard to all sea birds and anglers on the rocks.
NO PHOTOS FOR 2013 YET

GET YOUR FISH PHOTOS TO ME AS SOON AS YOU CAN.
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NEWSLETTER NO 191 – JANUARY 2013

President:

David Cains. “Shangri-La” 9a, Arundel Park,

Connor Downs, Hayle, TR27 5EL.

Tel: 01736 752037 (Mobile) 07919 253065

E-Mail – dcains2854@btinternet.com
Websites:

www.mbas-juniorangling.co.uk

www.mountsbay.weebly.com

Junior Secretaries:

Mark Willey – 752215  (07773 129066)

Paul Robinson – 07501 095254,

Assistant Junior Secretaries:

David Cains & Bill Padgeth 01326 572018

JANUARY MEETING

The January Meeting is being held on Monday 28th at the Water Sports Centre on the Albert Pier, Penzance. The meeting will start at 7pm and the Annual Free Prize Draw will be held.

All of the juniors that have paid their 2013 Subscription will be entered in the draw and will receive a prize.

This year the Annual Junior Subscription has been increased to £12. This only represents £1/month and the increase is mainly due to the increased cost of postage.

If any junior is able and would prefer to receive their newsletter by e-mail please let me know as soon as possible. 

For those of you that may not know, Mark Willey and Paul Robinson are now the Junior Secretaries and are taking over the running of the Junior Section between them. They will be running the monthly competitions and I am sure you will give them your support. I will be keeping the website and the junior newsletters going for them whilst these are required and ask that you all send me your fish photo’s as soon as you can so that they can be used in these and of course the Cornishman Newspaper.

JANUARY COMPETITION

The January Competition is being held on Sunday 20th and you should all be at Wherry Town Car Park at 10am. It is going to be a Flounder Competition as January is the Club’s Flatfish Competition. You will all be automatically entered into this Competition.
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JUNIOR SHORE / PIER COMPETITIONS:

THE COMPETITION DATES FOR 2013 WILL BE SELECTED AT THE JANUARY MEETING BUT THE DATE FOR THE JANUARY COMPETITION IS:

SUNDAY 20TH JANUARY

MEET WHERRYTOWN CAR PARK 10AM

IN ALL COMPETITIONS THE MEET IS AT WHERRY TOWN CAR  PARK
ANNUAL COMPS

TO BE ADVISED

2012 – END OF YEAR COMP POINTS

1st—Ethan Gould—590                 2nd—Jamie Rowe—410

3rd—Perran Willey—220           4th—Ainsley Batten—175

5th—Harry Rogers—170

6th – Stephen Leonard – 160               7th – James Colenso - 155

8th —Jamel Robinson—130           9th – Callum Thornton - 125

10th—Sam Ashworth—110

11th – Devon Thomas – 90

12th – Bradley Barnes & James Lambourn – 80

13th Bradley Gibson & Aidan Tremeer – 70

2



� EMBED PBrush  ���








SPONSORED BY:


NEWTOWN ANGLING CENTRE


WEST CORNWALL ANGLING CENTRE
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ANNUAL PRESENTATION


SATURDAY 2ND  FEBRUARY


BATH INN PENZANCE.


7-30PM
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